
Make sure your voice is heard!

Every vote counts. 
Vote today.

At the 2015 Annual Meeting CU*Answers stockholders approved 
a bylaws change related to our electronic notification and voting procedures.  In 
a nutshell, it’s no longer necessary for owner credit unions to sign an electronic 

consent form to use e-voting.  More importantly, we can save a few trees because 
all election materials can now be transmitted to stockholders electronically. 

How do I vote?
visit: https://cuanswers.simplyvoting.com/

and follow the instructions provided in your email.

Deadline for voting electronically: 

June 10,2016
If there is a chance you won’t be at the Stockholders 

meeting, vote electronically now. You can always 
change your vote at the meeting. Your vote matters.

  IMPORTANT:  Before casting your vote, be sure to 
visit the CU*Answers Elections website at:

elections.cuanswers.com

 We look forward to seeing you at the 
Annual Meeting on June 22nd.  

In the meantime, we’ll see you online!
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